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I oppose the proposed change to Daylight Standard Time fire the Pacific Time Zone 

portion of Oregon. Permanent Daylight Savings Time is the change that I support due 

to the extended daylight hours later in the day. While the current time switch twice a 

year is not ideal, I prefer that to the proposed Daylight Standard Time change. Thank 

you for your time. 


